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State
SB 851 (Murray) MTA Procurement Processes

Yesterday, the Senate Transportation and Housing Committee approved by an 11-0 vote, SB 851, which streamlines the MTA’s procurement processes.  The bill will next be considered in the Senate Appropriations Committee.
San Francisco-Oakland Bay Bridge

Government Relations staff have learned that the Senate Transportation and Housing Committee may soon schedule a special hearing to consider a funding plan for the San Francisco-Oakland Bay Bridge. Senator Perata has submitted a General Fund bond proposal, which would partially fund the bridge.  The bond measure would provide almost $8 billion in bonds for a variety of projects including funds for the bridge, transportation loan repayments, ports congestion relief, air quality improvements, levee protection and other transportation needs.  The measure is still in a preliminary stage and does not specifically identify allocation procedures and amounts for the various categories of projects.  

The measure will be presented to the MTA Board for consideration of a position at its meeting next week.
If you have questions concerning the State Brief, please contact Government Relations Manager for State Affairs Michael Turner at (213) 922-2122 or Kimberly Yu, Government Relations Officer at (213) 922-4145.

